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Welcome to Year 5! 

Year 5 teachers and T.A.s are really excited to meet 
you in September! 
•Please remember to come in the correct school 
uniform, bring your P.E. kits and any school 
reading/library books that you may have at home.  
•Please remember to bring a pencil case with the 
necessary equipment.  
•Make sure all your belongings are labelled clearly.  



Mrs Chaggar and Miss Crooks (LSA)

Welcome to 5C! 
I am excited to have you in my class next year. 
You are going to have so much fun learning and 
making new friends.
I look forward to seeing you all in September. In 
Year 5, you will have lots to look forward to, we 
have a range of exciting topics, lots of 
opportunities to win prizes and making our 
learning fun! 
Hope you have a lovely summer! 
Stay Safe.  



Mr Hester and Mrs Tomkins (LSA)
Welcome to 5H!
I cannot wait to see you all in September and 
begin our journey in Year 5. It will be great to 
catch up with all of your friends and learn 
about topics such as the Anglo Saxons and the 
Magnificent Mayans.  
My expectations are to respect everyone in class 
and work hard to achieve. There is lots to look 
forward to as you enter your penultimate year 
of Cherry Lane. Have a great Summer break and 
I’ll see you all soon. 

Stay Safe.  



Mr Sainthouse and Mrs Blain (LSA) 

WELCOME TO 5S!
I am really looking forward to  seeing you all 
in September. We have an exciting year ahead 
with new topics for both you and me as I look 
forward to teaching a different year group. I 
will expect hard work and a great attitude to 
learning with plenty of effort.  I can guarantee 
that you will have a fun-filled year that you 
will remember as you carry on your journey at 
Cherry Lane School. Enjoy the summer and I 
cannot wait to teach you next year! 

Stay Safe,

Mr Sainthouse.


